
 

 

Memorandum 
July 25, 2007 

 

 

 

To:  TR-070752 - File 

   

From:  Pam Smith, Transportation Specialist 

Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager  

 

Subject: TR-070752 –Washington State Parks & Recreation Commission (State 

Parks) GCPF Project 

 

 

On April 27, 2007, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(commission) awarded a GCPF grant of $20,000 for the first phase of a three-phase 

pedestrian bridge project at Larrabee State Park. The first phase involves preliminary 

engineering work. State Parks has provided documentation on completion of the project. 

 

On July 17, 2007, State Parks submitted a request for reimbursement for work pursuant to 

commission order.  

 

Please close this docket.  

 


